After Actions Report Broomfield 2016
It was a Gorgeous Day in Broomfield.  We moved the Museum in on Friday to accommodate Sawaya’s Trucking schedule and to get the Museum set up for the Saturday event.  Bill Bates, Terry Olson and George Mayl, Doug Neil, John Cunningham, Phil Lanphier, and I met the Museum in front of the Broomfield Veterans Memorial Museum on Friday where we were to be staged.

We opened at 9 o’clock along with the Broomfield Veterans Museum  While Bill McPherson and his crew with the “Mike” Model Huey Gun Ship lined up for the parade.  Hindsight being what it is, we realized that we should have marched in the parade with the helicopter carrying our banner, but we didn’t know.  We were guests of the Broomfield Veterans Museum, not so much as guest of the City of Broomfield, the organizers of “Broomfield Days”.

The Museum was manned throughout the day by, Terry Olson, John Cunningham, Rick Beaver, Doug Neil, Phil Lanphier, George Mayl, Dale House, Bill Bates,  Carl and Barbara Cavalluzzi, Lyle Borders made an appearance and Cliff Lawson spent most of the day taking pictures of the event.  George went into his recruitment mode with the kids.  I swear, there’ll  be no helicopter pilot shortage in 15 years.

Dave Lewis, Ed Miccio and Lew Morou of the Broomfield Veterans Museum were very appreciative of our attendance. The Broomfield Veterans Museum provided us with “passport cards” and “activity sheet”, which the children would carry around to each of the displays and answer questions about what they saw and receive a stamp.  The Veterans Museum also provided the electrical and water for our swamp cooler.  One of the highlight of the day was a visit from Sandee Swanson, her daughter Brigid Swanson, and Jon’s Brother, Tom. We had a nice visit. Tom is going to provide pictures of Jon Swanson for the Memorial section of the Web site. 

We had about 400 visitors Saturday. We had about $130 in donations and $65 dollars in merchandise transactions. Best part was the interaction with the visitors both children and adults. We had enough docents that everyone was able to take breaks throughout the day. Thanks everyone who made this a memorable event.
